
Weekly Newsletter  
  February 24 – 28, 2020 
 

 

Unit of Study:  Community Helpers    Bible Story:  Mary Anointing Jesus 

 

Bible Verse:  “Love the Lord Your God with all your heart.”  Deuteronomy 6:5 

 

“Fruit of the Spirit” Character Trait:  February: “Love” 

 

S.P.A. Jingle:   Pelican P says, “P, P, P, P, Pelican.  My beak holds what my belly can.”  

 

Academics to Practice this Week:  Colors: Yellow                 Shapes:       Square,         Diamond     Numbers: 3, 13, 23 

 

Featured Composer this month: Johann Sebastian Bach 

 

Share Day:  Please have your child bring one item, clearly labeled with their name, pertaining to community helpers (ex: 

police officer, fire fighter, doctor, construction worker, mail carrier, etc.) or related to our academics of the week. 

 

Happy Birthday:  I would like to wish a “Happy Birthday” to Addison, who turns five on Tuesday!  

 

Kindergarten Readiness:  If you had your child assessed from the Chancy and Bruce Kindergarten Readiness test, the 

parent follow-up meeting will be held this Tuesday, Feb. 25th, at 6:00 p.m.  Sorry, childcare will not be provided for the 

parent follow-up meeting. 

 

T-shirt day:  On Friday, wear your L.S.O.T.W. t-shirt for School Spirit day! 

 

Registration:  Registration for students, returning in the summer and/or fall, is due this Friday, February 28th.  Sibling 

registration is March 2nd & 3rd.  Open registration day will be March 6th.   

 

Special Snack:  Next, Monday, March 2nd, we will have a “One Fish, Two Fish & Pink Ink” Dr. Seuss snack.  Please sign up 

on top of the cubbies if you would like to help provide the items for this special snack.   

 

Enrichment Activities:    

 Mary anointed Jesus with costly perfume to show how much she loved God! Talk with your child about ways to 

“love the Lord your God with all your heart” (Deut. 6:5).  

 Help your child write a letter or postcard to someone.  Then take a short trip to the post office, have him/her 

place the proper postage stamp and place in an outgoing mailbox to send out.  

 Turn your house into a “community” with the various rooms or sections of the room being a different 

store/place of work.  For example, your kitchen could be a grocery store and your child could use a basket to 

carry the items he/she will “buy”.  Use play money to pay for the groceries.  You can set up a veterinarian’s 

office on a table, using stuffed animals, cotton balls, bandages, empty medicine bottles, clipboard, paper, and 

pen.  Set up a bank, using a desk, play money, pen, old checks, envelopes, etc.  Have fun play-acting the jobs 

together!   

 Ask your child what they would like to be when they grow up and have a conversation about community helpers. 

 Thank God for all the community helpers, especially those that work to keep us safe!   

 Practice this short poem:  

 STOP, LOOK, AND LISTEN, BEFORE YOU CROSS THE STREET.  

    FIRST USE YOUR EYES AND EARS, THEN USE YOUR FEET! 

 

Love in Christ,  

Mrs. Roberta Bustamante 


